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Dear Mr Ashcroft,

Wellow Wind Turbine Proposal — Planning Proposai

Thank you for provision of a CD version of the West Wight wind turbine development
(Weliow) Environmental Statement (ES). This Directorate has nothing to add to the
comments made in my earlier correspondence dated 4 July 20086; there are potential issues
related to various aerodromes, possible lighting requirements and the need for charting for
aviation purposes.

Of course nothing mentioned previously or herein negates the need to consult in line with te
requirements of ODPM Circuiar 1/2003.

Yours sincerely

Mark Smailes
Off Route Airspace 5
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